
Earth day…
We have spent this week thinking about how we can look after our 
world. We have made our own pledges explaining how we can make 
our planet an even better place. We have designed and made our own 
earth and written about it describing what it has on it and what makes 
it special to us. We have thoroughly enjoyed reading some poetry 
about nature and we have been inspired to have a go at creating our 
own poems about the wonderful world we live in!

Key dates: 
Games morning - 
We have decided 
that we will do a 

couple more games 
mornings 

throughout the 
summer term, here 

are the first few 
dates - 

Friday 2nd May 
Friday 16th May 

 

In maths this week… 
We have been finding ways to help count larger amounts of objects; we 
have been lining things up and counting clearly. We had to help the 
number puppets because they kept going to fast and counting them 
wrong! We have been counting to 20 making sure we are pronouncing 
the teen numbers correctly. Once we were confident with our 
counting, we looked at large amounts of dots to see how we could use 
our subitising skills to count larger amounts too. Our final challenge 
was to find out how we can count dots which can’t be moved!

Other areas of learning…
This week, the children have loved all the activities we have done 
linked to Earth day. We have been discussing what we love about 
our world and how we can take care of it. Since coming back to 
school, our Early Years garden has bloomed so we have been 
looking at and talking about the changes that are happening 
around us. This has led us into thinking about animals and how 
they change to live in different places on earth.

How to help at home…
You could have a look around your garden or in your local area to 
see what changes you have noticed, have new flowers bloomed 
or has a plant changed? How could you save energy at home?

Useful links: 

EYFS Newsletter - Friday 25th April 2025
Ambition  Belonging  Courage     

https://www.facebook.com/Billingshurstprimary
https://www.facebook.com/Billingshurstprimary
https://www.instagram.com/billingshurstprimaryacademy/
https://www.facebook.com/bpabees
https://www.facebook.com/bpabees
https://www.billingshurstprimary.org.uk/web/
https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/


Our week in photos… Key dates: 

We have decided 
that we will do a 

couple more games 
mornings 

throughout the 
summer term, here 

are the first few 
dates - 

Friday 2nd May 
Friday 16th May 

Useful links: 

EYFS Newsletter - Friday 28th March 2025
Ambition  Belonging  Courage     

https://www.facebook.com/Billingshurstprimary
https://www.facebook.com/Billingshurstprimary
https://www.instagram.com/billingshurstprimaryacademy/
https://www.facebook.com/bpabees
https://www.facebook.com/bpabees
https://www.billingshurstprimary.org.uk/web/
https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/
https://www.topmarks.co.uk/

